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Date: July 26, 2023
To: Dave Pine, President, Board of Supervisors

Mike Callagy, County Executive Officer
CC: Related Staff
From: Midcoast Community Council
Subject: Request Financial Data on Midcoast Revenues and Expenses

In follow-up to verbal requests made of County staff at MCC meetings, this letter requests
information regarding the flow of funds from and to our Midcoast jurisdiction represented by
the MCC. Specifically, we are requesting:

A. The amount of property taxes for general use [Countywide Tax (Secured)] received by
San Mateo County from the unincorporated Midcoast for the most recent available
fiscal year. This would EXCLUDE collections for school, open space, water, sewer,
bonds, stormwater and fire fees, etc. which are added onto the tax bills.

B. The projects and funds expended in that same year for the Midcoast.
C. The projects and funds budgeted for the 2023-24 fiscal year on the Midcoast, including

any Measure K funds.

We realize that this information may not all be available at the same time, and request that
each component of this request be fulfilled as soon as the information is available.

Please advise who will provide the above information so that we may coordinate any details,
and the completion dates, with them.

Sincerely,

s/Gregg Dieguez, Chair
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